From:Town of Lancaster Building Dep 716 685 5317 03/17/2020 16:13

To:

From:

Date:

Re:

Town of Lancaster

BUILDING DEPARTMENT
21 CENTRAL AVENUE
LANCASTER, NEW YORK 14086
716-684-4171
FAX 685-5317

MEMO

Planning Board Members

Ronald Ruffino, Supervisor

Council Members

Diane Terranova, Town Clerk

Kevin Lofius, Town Attorney

Michelle Barbaro, General Crew Chief
Ed Schiller, Engineering Consultant
Daniel Amatura, Highway

Chief Kam, Police Chief

Rebecca Baker, Assessor

Cyndi Maciejewski, Secretary to the Planning Board

Matthew Fischione, Supervising Code Enforcement Officer
March 17, 2020

March 18, 2020

#252 P.O01/001

The above referenced meeting has been cancelled. If you have any questions, please feel
free to contact Neil Connelly, Planning Board Chairman.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation in this matter.

1/31/2020



